
Dear Church Members, 
  
Yesterday was a great day of worship and fellowship at our church!  After the 10 am 
worship service, the membership voted by an 85% majority to join the Global Methodist 
Church. We thank you for your prayerful study and consideration for this important 
decision.     
  
Going forward, we will continue to be the nurturing, caring, congregation we have 
always been as we seek to live out the mission of the Global Methodist Church "to 
make disciples of Jesus Christ who worship passionately, love extravagantly, and 
witness boldly." 
  
May the Peace of Christ be with you, 
  
Bill Long 
Chair, Church Council 
 


